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PNEUMOCOCCAL ANTIBODY TESTING

Dear Parent,

Your child’s immunologist has requested they have their vaccine response tested using the Pneumovax 23 vaccine.  
Pneumovax 23 is an additional vaccine, separate to the standard childhood vaccination schedule.  The vaccine and blood tests provide valuable information re the functioning of your child’s immune system. We have only one opportunity to measure your child’s response to this vaccine. It is therefore very important to follow the steps listed below.  If you have any questions please ask your doctor or contact the department by emailing Immunology.Nurse@rch.org.au 

ON THE DAY OF YOUR IMMUNOLOGY APPOINTMENT

1. Take the “yellow lifts” to the ground floor. Proceed to A6 to have the blood taken. The blood test form will have been provided to you by the doctor. 

2. After having the bloods taken head to the Immunisation centre. Immunisation centre is found on the ground floor opposite the Parkville café. At the immunisation centre the nurses will administer the vaccine. 

FOUR WEEKS LATER A BLOOD TEST AT RCH
1. A separate form for this blood test will be left in the pathology department ready for when you attend with your child. Simply give your child’s name to the reception staff at A6 and they will be able to locate the blood slip.
2. If you have not had the blood test performed 4 weeks after your appointment, a reminder text message will be sent to prompt you to have the bloods taken.
3. The blood test MUST be performed at the Royal Children’s hospital. If you live outside metropolitan Melbourne please discuss this issue with your doctor. 
4. Follow up will be as discussed at your appointment.  
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